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 Telephone: 250.493.5488 
 
 

2023/2024 Wildfire Risk Reduction Program (WRR) 

 
Snpinktn Forestry LP is currently seeking applicants for our upcoming field season for WRR Program.  We 

have a variety of projects throughout the territory ranging from locally to north of Castlegar. 

 

We are seeking interested/motivated crew members to undertake field work as crew supervision, 

sawyers and piling work. 

 

 The supervisory positions will require a good understanding of map reading and understanding 

of prescriptions of WRR work.  The supervisor position will be a good team leader/builder and 

have proven experience in the supervisory role as well as being able to report back progress of 

the project areas they are responsible for.  The position will also be responsible for maintaining 

crew safety, following SFLP’s safety program. 

 

 The sawyer’s main function will be thinning and bucking trees.  Experience with WRR projects 

will be an asset for these positions with an ability to understand and follow cutting 

specifications of prescriptions.  The sawyers will be expected to have undertaken chainsaw 

safety training and certification.  Have safety equipment for chainsaw work including hardhats, 

hearing and eye protection, chaps, gloves,  

 

 The main function of the pilers would be to pile the debris created by the work into burnable 

piles and overseeing the burning of the piles.  These positions will require less experience but 

require an ability to work within a team and take direction from the crew supervisors. 

Please submit a resume, all certifications and desired position to Warren Houde:  

warren@snpinktnforestry.ca, please also include any equipment you have. 

 

Warren Houde 

General Manager 

Snpinktn Forestry 

mailto:warren@snpinktnforestry.ca

